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Georgia Department of Natural Resources
Environmental Protection Division
Underground Storage Tank Management Program
Attention: Mr. Michael Coughlan

4244 International Parkway, Suite 104
Atlanta, Georgia 30354

Dear Mr. Coughlan:

Fort Stewart is pleased to submit the Final Addendum to the
Corrective Action Plan (CAP)-Part A for Fort Stewart’s former
Underground Storage Tanks #236 and #237, Building 4578, Facility
Identification Number 9089062. The original CAP-Part A was
submitted on May 16, 1997, and review comments from Georgia
Environmental Protection Division (GA EPD) were received on July
30, 1997. Fort Stewart responded to GA EPD's comments in
correspondence dated September 9, 1997. A synopsis of that
regponse is provided below. These responses were approved in
correspondence from GA EPD dated March 13, 1998 (White to
Spears). This addendum incorporates all requested information as
approved in that correspondence.

Per GA EPD's Comment #1, and as agreed during on-site
discussions with GA EPD representatives on August 14, 1997, Fort
Stewart installed two additional Hydropunch borings at the former
UST #236 site (i.e., borings 55-07A and 55-08). At each boring
location, one soil sample and one groundwater sample was
collected. Analytical results are provided in Appendix C of the
addendum. Please recall, during our August 1997 meeting, all
parties agreed that no additional investigation was required at
former UST #237 beyond collection of the requested data (assuming
the data did not suggest an unforseen problem at the site).

Site specific geological information was obtained at the
former UST #236 site and utilized in performing site specific
fate and transport modeling. This information is presented in
Appendix G of the addendum.



Based on the analytical results obtained during the sampling
of this facility and the results of the fate and transport
modeling, Fort Stewart respectively requests that Facility
Identification Number 9089062 be assigned a “No Further Action
Required” status. I appreciate your consideration of this

finding based on the information provided in the enclosed CAP-
Part A Addendum.

If you have any questions or comments regarding this matter,
please contact Ms. Melanie Little or Ms. Tressa Rutland,
Directorate of Public Works, Environmental Branch, at (405) 364-
8461 or (912)767-7919/2010, respectively.

Sincerely,

ffale F. [

Ovidio E. Perez
Colonel, U.S. Army
Director, Public Works
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